
                                        
  

 

            
          

 

          
 23rd April, 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have some more amazing successes to report… 
At The Great School Run at Stonor Park on Sunday just gone we had two Peppard pupils gaining a podium 
spot!  Evan Cuthbert Brown came second in the Year 5 group and Immie Beever came third in the Year 4 
girls race.  Huge congratulations to both these budding athletes. 
Hockey Regional Finals – many of our children represented Henley Hockey in the regional finals on Sunday, 
doing their club and our school proud!  Well done. 
 
Wrap around Care - From September, we will be offering wraparound care from 7.30am to 5.30pm; which 
will include our usual club offering.  We'll be holding a meeting later in the summer term for those parents 
interested. 
 
Peppard class had a wonderful time on Monday hunting for bugs at the River & Rowing Museum in Henley.  
We were warmly welcomed by Maddie who was very pleased to see us as “Peppard children are always so 
well behaved and well mannered!”  The children found some minibeasts and some bugs and learned the 
difference between the two, including all the names of the different body parts! Many thanks for FOPS for 
supporting this school trip. 
 
Open Morning – many thanks to FOPS for being on hand at the Open Morning yesterday and for providing 
the refreshments.   
 
The Bells, the Bells! – thanks to Jenny Sudborough, we now have the school bell back in action! 
 
Junior Canoe Sessions – Henley Canoe Club have informed us that they are restarting their junior canoe 
sessions this spring/summer.  The Wednesday evening sessions are open to all paddlers between the age 
of 8 and 14 and will be split into beginner and improver groups. More details can be found on the canoe 
club website including a link to the booking site.  The first session is planned for 8th May. 
https://www.henleycanoeclub.co.uk/single-post/junior-paddling-sessions-back-for-2024-bookings-open-
now 
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